
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bus Route Nos. 165 – Little Ferry 
Effective Immediately 

 

Little Ferry Bus Stop on Bergen 
Turnpike at Valley Road/Lakeview 
Avenue Closed due to Construction 
Project 
  
Effective immediately and continuing until early September 2014, NJ TRANSIT Bus Route No. 165 
will no longer stop on Bergen Turnpike at Valley Road/Lakeview Avenue due to on-going Little 
Ferry Traffic Circle construction work.  
 
This will affect only customers traveling northbound toward Hackensack-Westwood.  
 
Customers will board and alight at Bergen Turnpike and Backiel Avenue – nearside (MY BUS 
ID# 12441) until further notice.  
 
For further information, please call NJ TRANSIT Customer Service at (973) 275-5555 between the 
hours of 8:30 a.m. and 5 p.m. daily. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


